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Decision Taken by the Director of the HRR of TBU in Zlín on 31 August 2020 
Code: RKMZ/05/2020/ENG 
 

As a COVID-19 precautionary measure, I hereby impose a ban on visits to the buildings 
of the Residence Halls of TBU in Zlín, and that from 1 September 2020 onwards, until further 
notice. The ban also applies to students from other buildings of the TBU Residence Halls and 
from the MSI accommodation facility. 

Other persons will be allowed entry only after previous agreement (by phone or by e-
mail) with the Accommodation Officer of the respective Residence Hall. 


